
 
 
 
C. DAVID COFFEY, P.A. 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 
 

 
C. DAVID COFFEY, ESQ. 
david@dcoffeylaw.net 
ANDREW M. COFFEY, ESQ. 
andy@dcoffeylaw.net 
 
5055 SW 91st Drive, Suite 101 
Gainesville, Florida 32608-3460 
Tel:   (352) 335-8442 
Fax:   (352) 415-0575 
 

October 19, 2021 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 

calderon@cityofgainesville.ocg 
 
Lawrence Calderon, Sr. Planner 
City of Gainesville, Office of Sustainable Development 
PO Box 490, Station 12 
Gainesville, FL  32627-0490 
 
RE:  PB-21-13 TCH, PB-21-14 LUC and PB-21-15 ZON 
 
Dear Lawrence: 
 
This firm represents the applicant for PB-21-13 TCH, PB-21-14 LUC and PB-21-15 ZON with ordinances for 
each presently scheduled to be heard by the Gainesville City Commission on October 21, 2021.  As you know, 
these matters have been continued twice due to complications caused by Covid and consequential overcrowded 
agendas.  The applicant is now requesting that the matters be continued to a future date certain of November 18, 
2021.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this request.   I will appreciate hearing from you at your 
earliest opportunity whether the requested continuance is accepted. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
C. David Coffey, Esq.

 
 
Copy:  Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM,  

City Manager, City of Gainesville   
feldmanlr@cityofgainesville.org  

   
Andrew Persons, AICP LEED GA  
Director, City of Gainesville, Department of Sustainable Development 
personsaw@cityofgainesville.org   

   

mailto:calderon@cityofgainesville.ocg
mailto:feldmanlr@cityofgainesville.org
mailto:personsaw@cityofgainesville.org

